
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Mitchell County Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing at 8:45 A.M. on May 23, 

2023, in the Board of Supervisors= room at the Mitchell County Courthouse in Osage, Iowa.  The 

purpose of this hearing is to consider Mitchell County Ordinance No. 59, an Ordinance to amend 

the rates and service of Ordinance No. 54 (which amended Ordinance No. 39).  A copy of the 

proposed Ordinance is available at the office of the Auditor for public inspection and copies may 

be obtained at the Auditor’s office.  Anyone wishing to speak in support or opposition of this 

Ordinance should be present at this hearing.   

 

A summary of the proposed Ordinance is to amend the rates and service of Ordinance No. 54 

(which amended Ordinance No. 39) by deleting Article II, Sec. 2 and replacing it with the 

following language: 

RATES AND SERVICE.  All customers shall pay a service charge for operation and maintenance 
in an amount not to exceed $80.00 per sewer user per month.  The specific dollar amount per 
sewer user per month, if $80.00 or less, shall be determined by Board of Supervisors= action.  All 
charges shall be paid on the first day of the month following the period of service and shall be paid 
at the office of the Carpenter City Clerk. 
 


